
  
 
 

 

 
To:   Select Health of South Carolina Participating Providers  
 
From:  Select Health Provider Network Operations 
 
Date:   January 18, 2022 
 
Subject:      Change in Claims Check run Frequency 
 
 

 
To enhance timely processing and payment of claims, Select Health of South Carolina 

is pleased to implement a claims check run three times per week (up from two per 

week), effective January 14, 2022. The claims check runs will now occur on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday evenings.  

 

Providers who receive payments via electronic funds transfer (EFT) should receive 

deposits by Thursday, Monday and Wednesday, respectively. If a holiday falls on a 

Thursday, Monday or Wednesday, deposits will be made the following business day.  

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact your Provider Network Management 

Account Executive.  

 

Thank you for your continued participation in our Select Health provider network  

and for the valuable care and services you provide our First Choice members. 


